
      We are responsible, respectful, reflective, 
honest, thankful and we persevere.  

 
Newsletter – 6th October 2017 

 
Dear Parents, 
Well done and a big thank you to everyone who braved the weather and supported and volunteered at the 
Scarecrow weekend. It was, as always, a pleasure to be involved and I am sure that you will agree that our children 
did a wonderful job at designing and making our school House Scarecrows!  
 
 

 

 
PARENT FORUM. 

We will be holding a Parent Forum meeting on Monday 27th November at 6pm. This meeting is open to all parents 
and is a chance to ask questions or give feedback about anything that is happening in school. It also gives me the 
chance to share with you, the School Development plan for the year and any upcoming events that are happening.  

Please note that issues regarding individual children or classes cannot be raised at the Parent Forum and should be 
addressed to the class teachers directly. 

I appreciate that this is late in the term. If you have any concerns that you would like to discuss or any feedback 
that you would like to share in the meantime, I will be available at both Parent’ Evenings for short discussions. 

Macmillan coffee morning will be held at school 
on the final morning of the half term. Friday 
20th October at 9am. Further information to 

follow. 
Children will also be taking part in the House 
Cross Country competition on that afternoon. 

 
 

HOUSE POINTS  
JUPITER- 979 
NEPTUNE-779 
EARTH- 753 
MARS- 745 

 
 

 
PTA 

 
The next PTA meeting will take place on Monday 

16th October at 7.30pm in the Belbroughton 
Social Club. We would love to see you there. 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Don't forget that our Harvest Festival will take 
place in the church at 9.15am on Thursday 19th 

October. Parents are welcome to join us and we ask 
that children bring a food donation (non perishable 

tins and packets please) on that day. 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A QUICK REMINDER THAT DINNER MONEY NEEDS TO BE PAID BY THE WEDNESDAY PRIOR TO THE WEEK 
THAT YOU ARE ORDERING. THANK YOU 

MATHS WORKSHOPS 
 

Advance notice! 
Mr Andrews will be holding Parent only 

workshops to help you to fully understand the 
Maths curriculum and how it is delivered in 

school. 
KS2 (Y3-6) Monday 6th Nov 6-7pm 

REC/KS1 (YR-2) Monday 13th Nov 6-7pm 
 (Please note that we will not be able to 

accommodate children in school on this occasion) 
 

SNACKS IN SCHOOL 
 

Reception and Key Stage One children are given a 
piece of fruit at morning play each day. If they 

would like to, they are welcome to bring their own 
fruit from home but please can we ask that no other 

snacks are bought to school. 
KS2 children may bring a healthy snack but we ask 

that no chocolate bars or sweets be bought to 
school. 

Thank you for your support in this. 

Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Clare Bishop 


